As we approach the weekend, we have also arrived at the Phase 1 of the Alberta
Relaunch strategy. Phase 1 includes the reopening of many businesses within our
community. We would like to remind residents that the decision to reopen at this time
IS up to each business, and they may do so, as long as they follow Provincial
guidelines. Each business will have to determine how and when they can safely
reopen. The quidelines and conditions for reopening are available at
www.alberta.calbiz-connect.aspx.

It is still as important today as ever, that everyone stay safe and be cautious, still
observing public health orders which include maintaining physical distancing of 6 feet
(2 meters) and washing your hands frequently. Entering Phase 2 and Phase 3, to
see a more wide-spread economic relaunch, is dependent on our mutual care and
concern for one another and ourselves.

Each day the Town of Lamont receives fulsome updates from the Province on
reopening strategies, restrictions (whether new or ongoing), and tools to help guide
us through these exceptional times. We want to share that we must carefully
consider each and every aspect of relaunch to provide the utmost safety and security
to our community, residents and workers.

At this time playgrounds, ball diamonds, outdoor exercise equipment and municipal
buildings all remain closed. Team and league play/organized play is not permitted as
per Alberta Health guidelines. Additionally, please remember that Garage Sales,
Yard Sales and Auctions are also not permitted in the Town of Lamont.

We will have more information to share with the public as we plan forward in the
coming weeks.
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